
Regulations relating to the grading 
and marking of honey and mixtures 
of bee products intended for sale in 
the Republic of South Africa

For technical information regarding the honey regulations contact:

Directorate: Food Safety and Quality Assurance

Private Bag X343, Pretoria, 0001

Harvest House, 30 Hamilton Street, Arcadia

Tel.: 012 319 6027

Fax: 012 319 6055/6265 

E-mail: NielE@daff.gov.za

or 

Visit our website on: 

http://www.daff.gov.za/daffweb3/Branches/Agricultural-Production-
Health-Food-Safety/Food-Safety-Quality-Assurance/Local-and-
Import-Regulations/Processed-products-honey regulation 

For food safety and quality promotion and awareness contact: 

Directorate: Food Import and Export Standards

P. O. Box 40024, Arcadia, Pretoria, 0007

Tel.: 012 319 6310 / 6118

Fax: 012 319 6329

E-mail: info.sps@daff.gov.za 



Like in many other countries, the Republic of South Africa has 
requirements for the control of the sale of honey or mixtures of 
bee products. This is administered under Agricultural Product 
Standards Act, 1990 (Act No. 119 of 1990), Regulation No. 
R. 835 of 25 August 2000. The regulations apply to grading, 
packaging and marking of honey and mixtures of bee products 
intended for sale in the Republic of South Africa. South 
African regulatory requirements on honey and mixtures of bee 
products are designed to protect consumers, while ensuring fair 
competition for the industry, including both local and imported
products.


